January 13, 2010
To: Brian O’Connell, Director of Redevelopment

From: Karen Sorenson representing Tom Tousis

RE: Conditional Use Permit Submittal

Brian,

We are requesting to change our agreed January 13, 2010 submittal of the Conditional
Use Permit information and Application for Project Review per the Option to Purchase.
The information concerning the city utilities on this property that you gave us on
Monday, January 11, 2010 has raised several questions for us. The recent information
obtained has changed the scope of our project drastically.

We are requesting that the submittal dates be changed as needed to make any adjustments
needed concerning these city utilities to the current plan. Also, that we be given time to
update plans accordingly.

Thank you for your cooperation with this project,
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Karen Sorenson for Tom Tousis
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